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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for the measure allows courts to continue the assessment of a $10.00 

filing fee in civil actions. This fee is credited to the Court Clerk’s Records Management and 

Preservation Fund maintained by each county. The measure continues the assessment of this fee 

until November 1st, 2027. 

 

Upon review, the committee substitute for the measure will have a positive revenue impact to 

counties by allowing the continued assessment of this fee. The exact amount of the positive 

revenue impact is dependent on the number of civil action filings. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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